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Arkansas Oil Marketers Association 
2023 Environmental Workshop: 
October 19th, Little Rock, Arkansas - 
REMINDER

09/28/2023

The Arkansas Oil Marketers Association (“AOMA”) will be holding its annual Environmental Workshop 
(“Workshop”) on October 19th.

The Workshop will be held at the Four Points by Sheraton at 925 S. University Avenue in Little Rock, 
Arkansas, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

The deadline for registration is today.

Speakers will include staff from the Arkansas Department of Energy & Environment – Division of 
Environmental Quality.

A number of environmental issues will be addressed. However, this is one of the few workshops or 
seminars that devotes a great deal of attention to petroleum underground storage tank issues.

Questions regarding the Workshop can be answered by the AOMA office at 501-374-6293. Further, feel 
free to email Cindy McCuin at cindy@aoma.org.

A link for registration can be found here. 
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